

RECEIVED
UE PARTMENT OF STATE

2023 NOV - | AM 9: 41

DIVISION OF ELECTIONS TALLABASSEE, FL

November 1, 2023

The Honorable Cord Byrd Secretary of State R.A. Gray Building 500 South Bronough Street Tallahassee, FL 32399-0250

RE: Florida Presidential Primary Ballot / Democratic Candidates

Dear Secretary Byrd:

Pursuant to Section 103.101(2), Florida Statutes, at the direction of the State Executive Committee, which met on Sunday, October 29, 2023, I am submitting the Democratic candidate to be placed on the 2024 Presidential Primary ballot:

Joseph R. Biden, Jr. Post Office Box 58174 Philadelphia, PA 19102

Email: amounce@joebiden.com

Should you have any additional questions or need any additional information with respect to this submission, please feel welcome to contact the Florida Democratic Party at <a href="mailto:partyaffairs@floridadems.org">partyaffairs@floridadems.org</a>.

Sincerely,

Nikki Fried Chairwoman

Florida Democratic Party

nicole friel